
 

伯特利中學家長教師會 

家校相攜手‧建立合作夥伴 

 

本校家長教師會自一九九九年一月二日經註冊後，成立至今已有 20 年。過去多年，承

蒙各會員的鼎力支持，執委會委員的熱心貢獻，會務已有穩定的發展。家教會多年來熱心推

動家校合作，現為大家簡單報告過去一年的工作重點。 

親子活動 

第一次親子旅行於二零一九年十二月十四日(星期六)舉行，共 52 位家長、學生及老師參

加，往「錦田俱樂部」輕鬆玩樂一天。我們安排了競技遊戲，大家享受遊戲的樂趣之餘，同

時增進對自己、子女及彼此關係的認識，從而建立更和諧家庭，協助子女健康成長。活動過

後，我們享用美味燒烤，無論大人小朋友都樂而忘返，關係更進一步。 

 因疫情關係，原訂於二零二零年 4 月份舉行的戶外康樂營日營活動需取消。 

在此，我們衷心多謝各家長的支持，希望日後繼續支持本會活動！ 

鳴謝  

本屆家長教師會，承蒙陳家輝校長擔任顧問，會務在會長及顧問指導下，將有美好成

果。承蒙委員付出寶貴時間及才能，使會務得以順行進行。在此祝福來屆家教會執委會工作

順利，延續本會的服務精神，帶領家教會繼續成長，向前邁進；更希望在座各位在未來的日

子都可以一直支持本會，踴躍參與各項活動，讓家長老師們共同合作，為創造更美好的伯特



 

利中學而努力。 



 

Bethel High School Parent-Teacher Association 

Building cooperation and partnership between parents and school 
 

It has been 20 years since the registration of our Parent-Teacher Association on 2nd January 1999. 

With the whole-hearted support of our members and the dedication of the Committee, the PTA has 

been advancing steadily throughout the years. The Association has been working persistently to 

promote home-school cooperation and the highlights of our activities are summarized briefly as 

follows. 

 

BBQ Fun Day 

There were 52 parents, students and teachers joined the outing in 14 th December 2019. We set off 

early in the morning and everyone was so excited. We went to Kam Tin Country Club. It was such a 

precious opportunity that the parents and students could get to know more about one another 

through engaging in various activities. Both of them could get a better understanding on the 

importance of communication and empathy after joining the activities. We then enjoyed the 

delicious BBQ food. It was such a memorable trip and everyone liked it very much. 

 

Unfortunately, due to the Covid-19, we have cancelled the Outdoor Day Camp in April. 

 

Once again, we would like to express our heartfelt gratitude to the parents for all your support 

throughout the years and we look forward to seeing you in our coming activities in the nearest future.    

 

 

Acknowledgement 

We are honored to have our Principal, Mr. Chan Ka Fai, as the consultant this year. The Association 

will run smoothly under the guidance and supervision of our Principal and Chairperson. We would 

like to express our deepest gratitude to all the former committee members for all their time and 

effort. We sincerely hope that the new committee members will bring us more new insights so that 

we can make further progress in the coming academic year. Last but not least, the high engagement 

and participation of the parents are always indispensable for the outstanding contribution of our 

school’s success in the future.  

 


